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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A23-074 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  December 13, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  Mid-Year 2024 Workshop Presentation Documents and Recordings 
Available Now 
 

 
The Mid-Year 2023 presentation materials and recordings are available now on the 

Chart of Accounts and Fiscal Year-End section under Documentation on the 

GeorgiaFIRST Financials website. 

 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

/gafirst-fin/documentation/chart_of_accounts_and_fiscal_year_end
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